
Age-Friendly Community Committee 
Meeting Minutes 
March 21, 2023 

5:00 p.m. 
 

Attendees:  Leroy Walker, Jan Biron, Frank Pippin, Larry Pelletier and Connie Grenier 
 
Not enough board members were present for a vote.  Previous month’s minutes will be 
tabled till the next meeting. 
 
The clothing give-away was discussed: 
 
Friday, March 24, 2023 at 2:00, new and gently used clothing will be set up onto the tables 
for the clothing drive for people in need.  Volunteers are needed. 
 
March 25, 2023 – Clothing Give-Away will be held from 1:00 to 3:00 p.m. in the senior 
center.  Volunteers are needed. 
 
April 7, 2023, we will set up the clothing for the second Clothing Give-Away which will be 
held at the Auburn Library on April 8th from 2:00 to 4:00 p.m.  Volunteers are needed. 
 
The press release was handed out. 
 
Frank got bags from International Paper.  They are too large for the egg hunt, so we will 
use them for the clothing give-away. 
 
Adjournment:  5:34 p.m. 


